
Report to the LUC – July 20, 2021 
LP000021  14 

PPSS-35010459-2504 

Appendix C:  Letters of Support 
 

Submission #1:  Otter Point Fire Department 
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Submission #2:  CRD Protective Services 
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Submission #3:  Howard Taylor and Sharon Sterling 
 

To: Iain Lawrence 
Manager, Community Planning 
Juan de Fuca Community Planning 
Sooke, BC 
 
As owners of a property within 500 meters of the subject site, we would like to express our support for 
this project. We feel it will provide much-needed enhanced telecommunications coverage for Otter 
Point and will also assist with emergency response.    
 
Thanks,  
 
Howard Taylor and Sharon Sterling 
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